Greetings,

Talk about a week of



As always, it really is a pleasure serving the South Country community as your Superintendent
of Schools. Special shout to our maintenance and custodial workers who did an excellent job
this week ensuring our buildings were ready and safe for our students and staff. Your efforts are
greatly appreciated. The efforts of everyone in our South Country community are always
appreciated! Thank you for everything you do for our district!

Tony Santana
#clipperPRIDE



